
   

 

 

 

   

   

 

Boreal Cross-country Run 
 
This Sunday, July 8, from 8 am to 12 pm, the Arboretum will be hosting the 40th 
edition of the Défi Boréal de Sainte-Anne-de-Bellevue, a cross-country run. Please 
note that due to the great number of participants we are anticipating some delays 
entering into the Arboretum. The run will be taking place on the orange trail, 
therefore, we ask that all dogs be on a leash during this period and we encourage 
dog walkers to take the yellow or red trails rather than the orange trail. Drivers 
are asked to go very slowly on the entrance road to decrease dust and make a 
safer environment for runners. Thank you in advance. 

 

   

   

 

      

 

   

   

 Info : 514-398-7811 
 

www.morganarboretum.org 

 

   
 

http://www.morganarboretum.org/evenements.html
https://twitter.com/MorganArboretum
https://www.facebook.com/FriendsofMorganArboretum?fref=ts

